

Providers Action Team Meeting Minutes – July 22nd – 11:00- 12:30

Introductions – present -- Julie Weaver, Aimee Franqui, Gerald Ressler, Kate Downes, Jennifer Lyrstis, Hannah Stolfus, Dale Brickley

Review Minutes from Last Meeting – Minutes approved

Asset Mapping Update —Kate Gallagher reported via steering committee that all 40 out of 40 providers for 2-1-1 had been contacted. Almost all data had been collected and is currently being updated.

Update on Physician committee – PHQ-9 – Dale

- Physicians had 2 meetings this month to work on the screening model
 1. Physicians reported some concern that the behavioral health providers may struggle to keep up with demand Hesitant to begin until mental health providers are ready for possible results of screening
 2. Physicians leaning towards PHQ-9
 - Perhaps if right model physicians use the phq-2 and BH uses the PHq-9
 - CMS may mandate that they use PHQ-9 in October
 3. Reviewed Impact Screening Model utilizing PhQ cut off scores of 5, 10, 15, 20

Flushed out Logic Model – See model

- a) Review complete model
 - b) Group work on “flushing out” completed action steps for the Logic Model
- We flushed out the who is responsible for each section of the logic modle. The responsibilities are listed by goal number.
 - - Goal 1
 - CSG, Philhaven
 - School Dist of Lanc
 - Training should be in August; currently not filled and “not moving in that direction”
 - Track # of trainings by providers starting July 1st; Bring with to next meeting.
 - Collect every fiscal year (?) quarterly (?)
 - If # don’t show:
 - Assigned to James

- If doesn't hit 400 every year wave warning flag
 - Turn in last years numbers by September meeting
- 1.2
- Philhaven, CSG
 - Target groups
 - Anything that enhance awareness of MH issues
 - Survey of # of trainings and # of participants
 - Send email explaining goals that are being tracked; what happened in last year 14-15
 - Presentations, trainings offered at this time, open to public?, fee?
 - () put together questions by August meeting
 - On hold: identify additional organizations to provide and identify training opportunities

1.3

- Print and Online
 - From steering committee
- Make sure providers have information
 - Effort to provide consistent info (?)
 - General Health information and Live well Lanc and Lets talk Lanc information. Can give out all 3
 - Flyers on window, link on webpage
 - MHR handouts right now are a little confusing also providers are missing
 - Community Action Team is helping to find resources as well: Talk to Anna Kennedy
- Gather Material
 - Give SAMSHA website
 - Connect drug reps and community action team (?)

2.

Dale send email to everyone on list to send stories to give to Anna so that it can be tracked; written or someone to be videoed

Parameters of written: length (no more than a page, no less than a paragraph)

Video: Client telling story or provider? Example Stacey: Stacey telling success story. Patients (we can not ask, they have to come to us)

Tweak age, gender, and identifiable features (Composites)

Give clients ability to choose whether or not we are able to tell stories

Samuel Napp suggested putting up a sign for everyone to see

Peer support Orgs tell their stories (?)

4.

- Clarify 2-1-1 accomplished working with Tricia and Kate COMPLETE
- 23 change to 24 providers participating
 - Encouraging people who promised info to submit info
- Wait for Kate to comment further

- Reduce Financial barriers to MH
 - Ask representative at PALCO to come to one of the meetings
 - Fund to help people with premiums
 - How much assistance provided? How many sessions per year? Dollar amount per how many sessions? What's the pool of money and how used? Who would do determination (any provider then submitted to PALCO for approval) PALCO tracks demographics.
 - (gray W) talk to Lisa Riffenect and Steve to make subgroup about above info to bring to August meeting.

Increase Screening for MG

- Wait for physicians for Ed, Training instru, school couns
- 4.6: wait for phsycians

5.

What information is being given to consumers and partner agencies?

Dale suggests one full meeting convo about what can be given (shoot for September meeting for this)

Lets Talk Dashboard

Alices idea to keep everyone on track

Red box=mediate

Next Meeting August 26th at 11